
From: Nancy Wightman  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 5:30 PM 
To: Russo, Tracey <Tracey.L.Russo@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 22-060 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Please continue the current system for net metering in NH, DE 22-060 
 
Those of us with solar are sending excess to the grid when needed, putting less stress on transmission 
lines and making it less costly for the utilities. 
 
It also gives a little payback to those of us who invested in solar so as to keep the planet a little safer for 
our grandchildren. It is a difficult transition for homeowners who are trying to make a difference by 
cutting back on fossil fuels…which are the worst polluters and the major cause of this climate warming. 
 
The utilities are fine and will continue to exist. Help the homeowner. 
Nancy Wightman, Cornish NH 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 
 
 
  
 


